18 November 2010

Ms. Mary McGarry Principal Officer Department of Education and Skills Marlborough Street Dublin 1

Dear Ms. McGarry,

Contributions towards the costs of responding to Residential Institutional Child Abuse

Further to your correspondence of 19 October regarding the above, I wish to inform you that none of the three schools Scoil Eanna, St Bernadette and St Pauls School are managed by COPE Foundation, and in the circumstances there is no cause for the Foundation to consider making any contribution towards the cost of the response to Residential Institutional Child Abuse.

Yours sincerely,

Maura Nash Chief Executive